
Memorandum 

To: MNU LOCAL 10 MEMBERS 
From:  LANA PENNER, PRESIDENT MNU LOCAL 10 HSC 
Date:  AUGUST 22ND, 2017 

Re: Changes at HSC 

In accordance with Memorandum of Understanding #9, the employer has provided MNU with 90-day 
notice for the Health Sciences Centre. 

The following areas will be impacted: 
 Central Support VAT – Program Redesign and Rotation Change 

 Emergency Department – Rotation Change 

 Medicine GA4 – Rotation Change 

 Medicine GD4 – Rotation Change 

 Medicine GD5 – Rotation Change 

 Medicine GH4 – Rotation Change 

 Adult Day Surgery MS3 – Reorganization and Rotation Change 

 Surgery GA5 – Rotation Change 

 Surgery GH3 – Rotation Change  
 Patient Services Surgery Program – CNS impact 
 WRS5 Inpatient Antepartum/Gynecology – Rotation Change 

 Women’s Breast Feeding Support Services – Service Model Redesign 

 Women’s Float Team – Rotation Change 

 PX3 – Rotation Change 

 IPCU (Personal Care Unit) - CLOSURE 

The changes are set to occur no sooner than November 17, 2017, with deletion notices expected to be 
provided to individual nurses in two to four weeks. Further details about these changes will follow as 
they are shared with MNU. 

We will continue to keep you informed as new information becomes available. 

Please contact our Local 0ffice at 783-4338 or mnu10@mnu10.ca should you have more questions or 
wish to share concerns. 

The Provincial MNU President Sandi Mowat will be meeting with Employer representatives on 
September 1st, 2017 and further information will be released following that meeting. 

Presentations on Employment Security Process will begin early in the Fall for our members.  That 
information will also go out to Units, as well as on our website. 
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